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institutional approaches to managing these resources to prevent such tragedy.
Biology for AP ® Courses Julianne Zedalis 2017-10-16 Biology for AP® courses
covers the scope and sequence requirements of a typical two-semester Advanced
Placement® biology course. The text provides comprehensive coverage of
foundational research and core biology concepts through an evolutionary lens.
Biology for AP® Courses was designed to meet and exceed the requirements of the
College Board’s AP® Biology framework while allowing significant flexibility for
instructors. Each section of the book includes an introduction based on the AP®
curriculum and includes rich features that engage students in scientific practice
and AP® test preparation; it also highlights careers and research opportunities in
biological sciences.
Overcoming Students' Misconceptions in Science Mageswary Karpudewan 2017-02-28
This book discusses the importance of identifying and addressing misconceptions
for the successful teaching and learning of science across all levels of science
education from elementary school to high school. It suggests teaching approaches
based on research data to address students’ common misconceptions. Detailed
descriptions of how these instructional approaches can be incorporated into
teaching and learning science are also included. The science education literature
extensively documents the findings of studies about students’ misconceptions or
alternative conceptions about various science concepts. Furthermore, some of the
studies involve systematic approaches to not only creating but also implementing
instructional programs to reduce the incidence of these misconceptions among high
school science students. These studies, however, are largely unavailable to
classroom practitioners, partly because they are usually found in various science
education journals that teachers have no time to refer to or are not readily
available to them. In response, this book offers an essential and easily
accessible guide.
Understanding by Design Grant P. Wiggins 2005-01-01 Presents a multifaceted model
of understanding, which is based on the premise that people can demonstrate
understanding in a variety of ways.
The Making of the Fittest: DNA and the Ultimate Forensic Record of Evolution Sean
B. Carroll 2007-09-17 A geneticist discusses the role of DNA in the evolution of
life on Earth, explaining how an analysis of DNA reveals a complete record of the
events that have shaped each species and how it provides evidence of the validity
of the theory of evolution.
Climate Change 1994 Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change 1995-05-04 An
essential reference work on climate change and the effect of greenhouse gases.
Sustainable Entrepreneurship Christina Weidinger 2013-08-13 Sustainable
Entrepreneurship stands for a business driven concept of sustainability which
focusses on increasing both social as well as business value - so called Shared
Value. This book shows why and how this unique concept has the potential to become
the most recognised strategic management approach in our times. It aims to point
out the opportunities that arise from putting sustainable entrepreneurship into
practice. At the same time, this book is a wake-up call for all those companies
and decision makers who underestimated Sustainable Entrepreneurship before or who
are simply not aware of its greater dimension. Well structured chapters from
different academic and business perspectives clearly outline how Sustainable
Entrepreneurship contributes to solving the world's most challenging problems,
such as Climate Change, Finance Crisis and Political Uncertainty, as well as to
ensuring business success. The book provides a framework of orientation where the
journey might go: What can a successful concept of SE look like? What are the key
drivers for its realisation? What is the role of business in shaping the future of
our society? The book also presents best practices and provides unique learnings
as well as business insights from the international Sustainable Entrepreneurship
Award (www.se-award.org). The Sustainable Entrepreneurship Award (short SEA) is an
award for companies today who are thinking about tomorrow by making sustainable
business practices an integral part of their corporate culture. Companies that
receive the SEA are being recognised for the vision they have shown in combining
economic and sustainable responsibility.
Genetically Engineered Crops National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine 2017-01-28 Genetically engineered (GE) crops were first introduced
commercially in the 1990s. After two decades of production, some groups and
individuals remain critical of the technology based on their concerns about
possible adverse effects on human health, the environment, and ethical
considerations. At the same time, others are concerned that the technology is not
reaching its potential to improve human health and the environment because of
stringent regulations and reduced public funding to develop products offering more
benefits to society. While the debate about these and other questions related to
the genetic engineering techniques of the first 20 years goes on, emerging
genetic-engineering technologies are adding new complexities to the conversation.
Genetically Engineered Crops builds on previous related Academies reports
published between 1987 and 2010 by undertaking a retrospective examination of the
purported positive and adverse effects of GE crops and to anticipate what emerging
genetic-engineering technologies hold for the future. This report indicates where
there are uncertainties about the economic, agronomic, health, safety, or other
impacts of GE crops and food, and makes recommendations to fill gaps in safety
assessments, increase regulatory clarity, and improve innovations in and access to
GE technology.
Ecological Impacts of Climate Change Committee on Ecological Impacts of Climate
Change 2008-11-07 The world's climate is changing, and it will continue to change
throughout the 21st century and beyond. Rising temperatures, new precipitation
patterns, and other changes are already affecting many aspects of human society
and the natural world. In this book, the National Research Council provides a
broad overview of the ecological impacts of climate change, and a series of
examples of impacts of different kinds. The book was written as a basis for a
forthcoming illustrated booklet, designed to provide the public with accurate
scientific information on this important subject.
The Carbon Cycle T. M. L. Wigley 2000-05-08 Leading scientists describe how we can
reduce CO2 emissions; for graduate students and researchers.
Advancing the Science of Climate Change National Research Council 2011-01-10
Climate change is occurring, is caused largely by human activities, and poses
significant risks for--and in many cases is already affecting--a broad range of
human and natural systems. The compelling case for these conclusions is provided
in Advancing the Science of Climate Change, part of a congressionally requested
suite of studies known as America's Climate Choices. While noting that there is
always more to learn and that the scientific process is never closed, the book
shows that hypotheses about climate change are supported by multiple lines of

Informing an Effective Response to Climate Change National Research Council
2011-01-07 Global climate change is one of America's most significant long-term
policy challenges. Human activity--especially the use of fossil fuels, industrial
processes, livestock production, waste disposal, and land use change--is affecting
global average temperatures, snow and ice cover, sea-level, ocean acidity, growing
seasons and precipitation patterns, ecosystems, and human health. Climate-related
decisions are being carried out by almost every agency of the federal government,
as well as many state and local government leaders and agencies, businesses and
individual citizens. Decision makers must contend with the availability and
quality of information, the efficacy of proposed solutions, the unanticipated
consequences resulting from decisions, the challenge of implementing chosen
actions, and must consider how to sustain the action over time and respond to new
information. Informing an Effective Response to Climate Change, a volume in the
America's Climate Choices series, describes and assesses different activities,
products, strategies, and tools for informing decision makers about climate change
and helping them plan and execute effective, integrated responses. It discusses
who is making decisions (on the local, state, and national levels), who should be
providing information to make decisions, and how that information should be
provided. It covers all levels of decision making, including international, state,
and individual decision making. While most existing research has focused on the
physical aspect of climate change, Informing an Effective Response to Climate
Change employs theory and case study to describe the efforts undertaken so far,
and to guide the development of future decision-making resources. Informing an
Effective Response to Climate Change offers much-needed guidance to those creating
public policy and assists in implementing that policy. The information presented
in this book will be invaluable to the research community, especially social
scientists studying climate change; practitioners of decision-making assistance,
including advocacy organizations, non-profits, and government agencies; and
college-level teachers and students.
Under the Sky We Make Kimberly Nicholas PhD 2021-03-23 It's warming. It's us.
We're sure. It's bad. But we can fix it. After speaking to the international
public for close to fifteen years about sustainability, climate scientist Dr.
Nicholas realized that concerned people were getting the wrong message about the
climate crisis. Yes, companies and governments are hugely responsible for the mess
we're in. But individuals CAN effect real, significant, and lasting change to
solve this problem. Nicholas explores finding purpose in a warming world,
combining her scientific expertise and her lived, personal experience in a way
that seems fresh and deeply urgent: Agonizing over the climate costs of visiting
loved ones overseas, how to find low-carbon love on Tinder, and even exploring her
complicated family legacy involving supermarket turkeys. In her astonishing book
Under the Sky We Make, Nicholas does for climate science what Michael Pollan did
more than a decade ago for the food on our plate: offering a hopeful, clear-eyed,
and somehow also hilarious guide to effecting real change, starting in our own
lives. Saving ourselves from climate apocalypse will require radical shifts within
each of us, to effect real change in our society and culture. But it can be done.
It requires, Dr. Nicholas argues, belief in our own agency and value, alongside a
deep understanding that no one will ever hand us power--we're going to have to
seize it for ourselves.
The Language of Science Education William F. McComas 2013-12-30 The Language of
Science Education: An Expanded Glossary of Key Terms and Concepts in Science
Teaching and Learning is written expressly for science education professionals and
students of science education to provide the foundation for a shared vocabulary of
the field of science teaching and learning. Science education is a part of
education studies but has developed a unique vocabulary that is occasionally at
odds with the ways some terms are commonly used both in the field of education and
in general conversation. Therefore, understanding the specific way that terms are
used within science education is vital for those who wish to understand the
existing literature or make contributions to it. The Language of Science Education
provides definitions for 100 unique terms, but when considering the related terms
that are also defined as they relate to the targeted words, almost 150 words are
represented in the book. For instance, “laboratory instruction” is accompanied by
definitions for openness, wet lab, dry lab, virtual lab and cookbook lab. Each key
term is defined both with a short entry designed to provide immediate access
following by a more extensive discussion, with extensive references and examples
where appropriate. Experienced readers will recognize the majority of terms
included, but the developing discipline of science education demands the
consideration of new words. For example, the term blended science is offered as a
better descriptor for interdisciplinary science and make a distinction between
project-based and problem-based instruction. Even a definition for science
education is included. The Language of Science Education is designed as a
reference book but many readers may find it useful and enlightening to read it as
if it were a series of very short stories.
Conceptual Chemistry Donna Gibson 2006-07
The Climate Crisis David Archer 2010 A concise and clear overview of the essential
scientific information on climate change for students and the general reader.
Environmental ScienceBites Kylienne A. Clark 2015-09-15 This book was written by
undergraduate students at The Ohio State University (OSU) who were enrolled in the
class Introduction to Environmental Science. The chapters describe some of Earth's
major environmental challenges and discuss ways that humans are using cutting-edge
science and engineering to provide sustainable solutions to these problems. Topics
are as diverse as the students, who represent virtually every department, school
and college at OSU. The environmental issue that is described in each chapter is
particularly important to the author, who hopes that their story will serve as
inspiration to protect Earth for all life.
Modern Analytical Chemistry David Harvey 2000 Modern Analytical Chemistry is a
one-semester introductory text that meets the needs of all instructors. With
coverage in both traditional topics and modern-day topics, instructors will have
the flexibilty to customize their course into what they feel is necessary for
their students to comprehend the concepts of analytical chemistry.
Managing the Commons John Baden 1998 Garrett Hardin's seminal essay "The Tragedy
of the Commons" appeared in 1968 and has been at the center of the debate on
commonly owned ground or resources such as Western public grazing or the oceans.
This is the second edition of a book exploring the issues raised in Hardin's
essay. As scarce resources are increasingly strained. It is ever more crucial to
identify those resources which are held in common and are therefore prone to
"tragic" waste and abuses. The essay in this volume focus on alternate
pogil-global-climate-change-answer-key
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evidence and have stood firm in the face of serious debate and careful evaluation
of alternative explanations. As decision makers respond to these risks, the
nation's scientific enterprise can contribute through research that improves
understanding of the causes and consequences of climate change and also is useful
to decision makers at the local, regional, national, and international levels. The
book identifies decisions being made in 12 sectors, ranging from agriculture to
transportation, to identify decisions being made in response to climate change.
Advancing the Science of Climate Change calls for a single federal entity or
program to coordinate a national, multidisciplinary research effort aimed at
improving both understanding and responses to climate change. Seven cross-cutting
research themes are identified to support this scientific enterprise. In addition,
leaders of federal climate research should redouble efforts to deploy a
comprehensive climate observing system, improve climate models and other
analytical tools, invest in human capital, and improve linkages between research
and decisions by forming partnerships with action-oriented programs.
Impacts of Climate Change on Human Health in the United States US Global Change
Research Program 2018-02-06 As global climate change proliferates, so too do the
health risks associated with the changing world around us. Called for in the
President’s Climate Action Plan and put together by experts from eight different
Federal agencies, The Impacts of Climate Change on Human Health: A Scientific
Assessment is a comprehensive report on these evolving health risks, including:
Temperature-related death and illness Air quality deterioration Impacts of extreme
events on human health Vector-borne diseases Climate impacts on water-related
Illness Food safety, nutrition, and distribution Mental health and well-being This
report summarizes scientific data in a concise and accessible fashion for the
general public, providing executive summaries, key takeaways, and full-color
diagrams and charts. Learn what health risks face you and your family as a result
of global climate change and start preparing now with The Impacts of Climate
Change on Human Health.
Reaching Students Linda Kober 2015-01-15 The undergraduate years are a turning
point in producing scientifically literate citizens and future scientists and
engineers. Evidence from research about how students learn science and engineering
shows that teaching strategies that motivate and engage students will improve
their learning. So how do students best learn science and engineering? Are there
ways of thinking that hinder or help their learning process? Which teaching
strategies are most effective in developing their knowledge and skills? And how
can practitioners apply these strategies to their own courses or suggest new
approaches within their departments or institutions? "Reaching Students" strives
to answer these questions. "Reaching Students" presents the best thinking to date
on teaching and learning undergraduate science and engineering. Focusing on the
disciplines of astronomy, biology, chemistry, engineering, geosciences, and
physics, this book is an introduction to strategies to try in your classroom or
institution. Concrete examples and case studies illustrate how experienced
instructors and leaders have applied evidence-based approaches to address student
needs, encouraged the use of effective techniques within a department or an
institution, and addressed the challenges that arose along the way. The researchbased strategies in "Reaching Students" can be adopted or adapted by instructors
and leaders in all types of public or private higher education institutions. They
are designed to work in introductory and upper-level courses, small and large
classes, lectures and labs, and courses for majors and non-majors. And these
approaches are feasible for practitioners of all experience levels who are open to
incorporating ideas from research and reflecting on their teaching practices. This
book is an essential resource for enriching instruction and better educating
students.
PISA for Development Assessment and Analytical Framework Reading, Mathematics and
Science OECD 2018-09-25 “What is important for citizens to know and be able to
do?” The OECD Programme for International Student Assessment (PISA) seeks to
answer that question through the most comprehensive and rigorous international
assessment of student knowledge and skills. As more countries join its ranks, PISA
...
Undergraduate Research Experiences for STEM Students National Academies of
Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2017-06-19 Undergraduate research has a rich
history, and many practicing researchers point to undergraduate research
experiences (UREs) as crucial to their own career success. There are many ongoing
efforts to improve undergraduate science, technology, engineering, and mathematics
(STEM) education that focus on increasing the active engagement of students and
decreasing traditional lecture-based teaching, and UREs have been proposed as a
solution to these efforts and may be a key strategy for broadening participation
in STEM. In light of the proposals questions have been asked about what is known
about student participation in UREs, best practices in UREs design, and evidence
of beneficial outcomes from UREs. Undergraduate Research Experiences for STEM
Students provides a comprehensive overview of and insights about the current and
rapidly evolving types of UREs, in an effort to improve understanding of the
complexity of UREs in terms of their content, their surrounding context, the
diversity of the student participants, and the opportunities for learning provided
by a research experience. This study analyzes UREs by considering them as part of
a learning system that is shaped by forces related to national policy,
institutional leadership, and departmental culture, as well as by the interactions
among faculty, other mentors, and students. The report provides a set of questions
to be considered by those implementing UREs as well as an agenda for future
research that can help answer questions about how UREs work and which aspects of
the experiences are most powerful.
Policy Implications of Greenhouse Warming National Academy of Engineering
1992-02-01 Global warming continues to gain importance on the international agenda
and calls for action are heightening. Yet, there is still controversy over what
must be done and what is needed to proceed. Policy Implications of Greenhouse
Warming describes the information necessary to make decisions about global warming
resulting from atmospheric releases of radiatively active trace gases. The
conclusions and recommendations include some unexpected results. The distinguished
authoring committee provides specific advice for U.S. policy and addresses the
need for an international response to potential greenhouse warming. It offers a
realistic view of gaps in the scientific understanding of greenhouse warming and
how much effort and expense might be required to produce definitive answers. The
book presents methods for assessing options to reduce emissions of greenhouse
gases into the atmosphere, offset emissions, and assist humans and unmanaged
systems of plants and animals to adjust to the consequences of global warming.
POGIL Activities for AP Biology 2012-10
A Framework for K-12 Science Education National Research Council 2012-02-28
Science, engineering, and technology permeate nearly every facet of modern life
and hold the key to solving many of humanity's most pressing current and future
challenges. The United States' position in the global economy is declining, in
part because U.S. workers lack fundamental knowledge in these fields. To address
the critical issues of U.S. competitiveness and to better prepare the workforce, A
Framework for K-12 Science Education proposes a new approach to K-12 science
education that will capture students' interest and provide them with the necessary
foundational knowledge in the field. A Framework for K-12 Science Education
outlines a broad set of expectations for students in science and engineering in
grades K-12. These expectations will inform the development of new standards for
K-12 science education and, subsequently, revisions to curriculum, instruction,
pogil-global-climate-change-answer-key

assessment, and professional development for educators. This book identifies three
dimensions that convey the core ideas and practices around which science and
engineering education in these grades should be built. These three dimensions are:
crosscutting concepts that unify the study of science through their common
application across science and engineering; scientific and engineering practices;
and disciplinary core ideas in the physical sciences, life sciences, and earth and
space sciences and for engineering, technology, and the applications of science.
The overarching goal is for all high school graduates to have sufficient knowledge
of science and engineering to engage in public discussions on science-related
issues, be careful consumers of scientific and technical information, and enter
the careers of their choice. A Framework for K-12 Science Education is the first
step in a process that can inform state-level decisions and achieve a researchgrounded basis for improving science instruction and learning across the country.
The book will guide standards developers, teachers, curriculum designers,
assessment developers, state and district science administrators, and educators
who teach science in informal environments.
Concepts of Biology Samantha Fowler 2018-01-07 Concepts of Biology is designed for
the single-semester introduction to biology course for non-science majors, which
for many students is their only college-level science course. As such, this course
represents an important opportunity for students to develop the necessary
knowledge, tools, and skills to make informed decisions as they continue with
their lives. Rather than being mired down with facts and vocabulary, the typical
non-science major student needs information presented in a way that is easy to
read and understand. Even more importantly, the content should be meaningful.
Students do much better when they understand why biology is relevant to their
everyday lives. For these reasons, Concepts of Biology is grounded on an
evolutionary basis and includes exciting features that highlight careers in the
biological sciences and everyday applications of the concepts at hand.We also
strive to show the interconnectedness of topics within this extremely broad
discipline. In order to meet the needs of today's instructors and students, we
maintain the overall organization and coverage found in most syllabi for this
course. A strength of Concepts of Biology is that instructors can customize the
book, adapting it to the approach that works best in their classroom. Concepts of
Biology also includes an innovative art program that incorporates critical
thinking and clicker questions to help students understand--and apply--key
concepts.
Global Climate Change and Human Health Jay Lemery 2021-05-11 Learn more about the
impact of global warming and climate change on human health and disease The Second
Edition of Global Climate Change and Human Health delivers an accessible and
comprehensive exploration of the rapidly accelerating and increasingly ubiquitous
effects of climate change and global warming on human health and disease. The
distinguished and accomplished authors discuss the health impacts of the economic,
climatological, and geopolitical effects of global warming. You'll learn about:
The effect of extreme weather events on public health and the effects of changing
meteorological conditions on human health How changes in hydrology impact the
spread of waterborne disease and noninfectious waterborne threats Adaptation to,
and the mitigation and governance of, climate change, including international
perspectives on climate change adaptation Perfect for students of public health,
medicine, nursing, and pharmacy, Global Climate Change and Human Health, Second
Edition is an invaluable resource for anyone with an interest in the intersection
of climate and human health and disease.
Water United Nations WWAP 2006 "The accompanying interactive, searchable and
hyperlinked CD-ROM includes all of the WWDR2 data tables, graphs, charts and maps,
as well as detailed sections on indicator and case study developments..."--p. [4]
of cover.
I Am Malala Malala Yousafzai 2013-10-08 A MEMOIR BY THE YOUNGEST RECIPIENT OF THE
NOBEL PEACE PRIZE As seen on Netflix with David Letterman "I come from a country
that was created at midnight. When I almost died it was just after midday." When
the Taliban took control of the Swat Valley in Pakistan, one girl spoke out.
Malala Yousafzai refused to be silenced and fought for her right to an education.
On Tuesday, October 9, 2012, when she was fifteen, she almost paid the ultimate
price. She was shot in the head at point-blank range while riding the bus home
from school, and few expected her to survive. Instead, Malala's miraculous
recovery has taken her on an extraordinary journey from a remote valley in
northern Pakistan to the halls of the United Nations in New York. At sixteen, she
became a global symbol of peaceful protest and the youngest nominee ever for the
Nobel Peace Prize. I AM MALALA is the remarkable tale of a family uprooted by
global terrorism, of the fight for girls' education, of a father who, himself a
school owner, championed and encouraged his daughter to write and attend school,
and of brave parents who have a fierce love for their daughter in a society that
prizes sons. I AM MALALA will make you believe in the power of one person's voice
to inspire change in the world.
Review of the Draft Fourth National Climate Assessment National Academies of
Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2018-06-18 Climate change poses many
challenges that affect society and the natural world. With these challenges,
however, come opportunities to respond. By taking steps to adapt to and mitigate
climate change, the risks to society and the impacts of continued climate change
can be lessened. The National Climate Assessment, coordinated by the U.S. Global
Change Research Program, is a mandated report intended to inform response
decisions. Required to be developed every four years, these reports provide the
most comprehensive and up-to-date evaluation of climate change impacts available
for the United States, making them a unique and important climate change document.
The draft Fourth National Climate Assessment (NCA4) report reviewed here addresses
a wide range of topics of high importance to the United States and society more
broadly, extending from human health and community well-being, to the built
environment, to businesses and economies, to ecosystems and natural resources.
This report evaluates the draft NCA4 to determine if it meets the requirements of
the federal mandate, whether it provides accurate information grounded in the
scientific literature, and whether it effectively communicates climate science,
impacts, and responses for general audiences including the public, decision
makers, and other stakeholders.
Energy Futures and Urban Air Pollution Chinese Academy of Sciences 2008-01-22 The
United States and China are the top two energy consumers in the world. As a
consequence, they are also the top two emitters of numerous air pollutants which
have local, regional, and global impacts. Urbanization has led to serious air
pollution problems in U.S. and Chinese cities; although U.S. cities continues to
face challenges, the lessons they have learned in managing energy use and air
quality are relevant to the Chinese experience. This report summarizes current
trends, profiles two U.S. and two Chinese cities, and recommends key actions to
enable each country to continue to improve urban air quality.
Chemistry 2e Paul Flowers 2019-02-14
The MESSENGER Mission to Mercury D.L. Domingue 2007-12-19 This is the first book
to present the science and instruments of NASA’S MESSENGER space mission. The
articles, written by the experts in each area of the MESSENGER mission, describe
the mission, spacecraft, scientific objectives, and payload. The book is of
interest to all potential users of the data returned by the mission, to those
studying the nature of Mercury, and by all those interested in the design and
implementation of planetary exploration missions.
Process Oriented Guided Inquiry Learning (POGIL) Richard Samuel Moog 2008 The
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volume begins with an overview of POGIL and a discussion of the science education
reform context in which it was developed. Next, cognitive models that serve as the
basis for POGIL are presented, including Johnstone's Information Processing Model
and a novel extension of it. Adoption, facilitation and implementation of POGIL
are addressed next. Faculty who have made the transformation from a traditional
approach to a POGIL student-centered approach discuss their motivations and
implementation processes. Issues related to implementing POGIL in large classes
are discussed and possible solutions are provided. Behaviors of a quality
facilitator are presented and steps to create a facilitation plan are outlined.
Succeeding chapters describe how POGIL has been successfully implemented in
diverse academic settings, including high school and college classrooms, with both
science and non-science majors. The challenges for implementation of POGIL are
presented, classroom practice is described, and topic selection is addressed.
Successful POGIL instruction can incorporate a variety of instructional
techniques. Tablet PC's have been used in a POGIL classroom to allow extensive
communication between students and instructor. In a POGIL laboratory section,
students work in groups to carry out experiments rather than merely verifying
previously taught principles. Instructors need to know if students are benefiting
from POGIL practices. In the final chapters, assessment of student performance is
discussed. The concept of a feedback loop, which can consist of self-analysis,
student and peer assessments, and input from other instructors, and its importance
in assessment is detailed. Data is provided on POGIL instruction in organic and
general chemistry courses at several institutions. POGIL is shown to reduce
attrition, improve student learning, and enhance process skills.
Drawdown Paul Hawken 2017-04-18 • New York Times bestseller • The 100 most
substantive solutions to reverse global warming, based on meticulous research by
leading scientists and policymakers around the world “At this point in time, the
Drawdown book is exactly what is needed; a credible, conservative solution-bysolution narrative that we can do it. Reading it is an effective inoculation
against the widespread perception of doom that humanity cannot and will not solve
the climate crisis. Reported by-effects include increased determination and a
sense of grounded hope.” —Per Espen Stoknes, Author, What We Think About When We
Try Not To Think About Global Warming “There’s been no real way for ordinary
people to get an understanding of what they can do and what impact it can have.
There remains no single, comprehensive, reliable compendium of carbon-reduction
solutions across sectors. At least until now. . . . The public is hungry for this
kind of practical wisdom.” —David Roberts, Vox “This is the ideal environmental
sciences textbook—only it is too interesting and inspiring to be called a
textbook.” —Peter Kareiva, Director of the Institute of the Environment and
Sustainability, UCLA In the face of widespread fear and apathy, an international
coalition of researchers, professionals, and scientists have come together to
offer a set of realistic and bold solutions to climate change. One hundred
techniques and practices are described here—some are well known; some you may have
never heard of. They range from clean energy to educating girls in lower-income
countries to land use practices that pull carbon out of the air. The solutions
exist, are economically viable, and communities throughout the world are currently
enacting them with skill and determination. If deployed collectively on a global
scale over the next thirty years, they represent a credible path forward, not just
to slow the earth’s warming but to reach drawdown, that point in time when
greenhouse gases in the atmosphere peak and begin to decline. These measures
promise cascading benefits to human health, security, prosperity, and wellbeing—giving us every reason to see this planetary crisis as an opportunity to
create a just and livable world.
Constructing Measures Mark Wilson 2004-12-13 Constructing Measures introduces a
way to understand the advantages and disadvantages of measurement instruments, how
to use such instruments, and how to apply these methods to develop new instruments
or adapt old ones. The book is organized around the steps taken while constructing
an instrument. It opens with a summary of the constructive steps involved. Each
step is then expanded on in the next four chapters. These chapters develop the
"building blocks" that make up an instrument--the construct map, the design plan
for the items, the outcome space, and the statistical measurement model. The next
three chapters focus on quality control. They rely heavily on the calibrated
construct map and review how to check if scores are operating consistently and how
to evaluate the reliability and validity evidence. The book introduces a variety
of item formats, including multiple-choice, open-ended, and performance items;
projects; portfolios; Likert and Guttman items; behavioral observations; and
interview protocols. Each chapter includes an overview of the key concepts,
related resources for further investigation and exercises and activities. Some
chapters feature appendices that describe parts of the instrument development
process in more detail, numerical manipulations used in the text, and/or data
results. A variety of examples from the behavioral and social sciences and
education including achievement and performance testing; attitude measures; health
measures, and general sociological scales, demonstrate the application of the
material. An accompanying downloadable resources feature control files, output,
and a data set to allow readers to compute the text's exercises and create new
analyses and case archives based on the book's examples so the reader can work
through the entire development of an instrument. Constructing Measures is an ideal
text or supplement in courses on item, test, or instrument development,
measurement, item response theory, or rasch analysis taught in a variety of
departments including education and psychology. The book also appeals to those who
develop instruments, including industrial/organizational, educational, and school
psychologists, health outcomes researchers, program evaluators, and sociological
measurers. Knowledge of basic descriptive statistics and elementary regression is
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recommended.
Teaching and Learning STEM Richard M. Felder 2016-02-22 Rethink traditional
teaching methods to improve student learning and retention in STEM Educational
research has repeatedly shown that compared to traditional teacher-centered
instruction, certain learner-centered methods lead to improved learning outcomes,
greater development of critical high-level skills, and increased retention in
science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) disciplines. Teaching and
Learning STEM presents a trove of practical research-based strategies for
designing and teaching STEM courses at the university, community college, and high
school levels. The book draws on the authors' extensive backgrounds and decades of
experience in STEM education and faculty development. Its engaging and wellillustrated descriptions will equip you to implement the strategies in your
courses and to deal effectively with problems (including student resistance) that
might occur in the implementation. The book will help you: Plan and conduct class
sessions in which students are actively engaged, no matter how large the class is
Make good use of technology in face-to-face, online, and hybrid courses and
flipped classrooms Assess how well students are acquiring the knowledge, skills,
and conceptual understanding the course is designed to teach Help students develop
expert problem-solving skills and skills in communication, creative thinking,
critical thinking, high-performance teamwork, and self-directed learning Meet the
learning needs of STEM students with a broad diversity of attributes and
backgrounds The strategies presented in Teaching and Learning STEM don't require
revolutionary time-intensive changes in your teaching, but rather a gradual
integration of traditional and new methods. The result will be continual
improvement in your teaching and your students' learning. More information about
Teaching and Learning STEM can be found at http://educationdesignsinc.com/book
including its preface, foreword, table of contents, first chapter, a reading
guide, and reviews in 10 prominent STEM education journals.
Climate Change Jonathan Cowie 2012-11-30 The second edition of this acclaimed text
has been fully updated and substantially expanded to include the considerable
developments (since publication of the first edition) in our understanding of the
science of climate change, its impacts on biological and human systems, and
developments in climate policy. Written in an accessible style, it provides a
broad review of past, present and likely future climate change from the viewpoints
of biology, ecology, human ecology and Earth system science. It will again prove
to be invaluable to a wide range of readers, from students in the life sciences
who need a brief overview of the basics of climate science, to atmospheric
science, geography, geoscience and environmental science students who need to
understand the biological and human ecological implications of climate change. It
is also a valuable reference text for those involved in environmental monitoring,
conservation and policy making.
Teaching at Its Best Linda B. Nilson 2010-04-20 Teaching at Its Best This third
edition of the best-selling handbook offers faculty at all levels an essential
toolbox of hundreds of practical teaching techniques, formats, classroom
activities, and exercises, all of which can be implemented immediately. This
thoroughly revised edition includes the newest portrait of the Millennial student;
current research from cognitive psychology; a focus on outcomes maps; the latest
legal options on copyright issues; and how to best use new technology including
wikis, blogs, podcasts, vodcasts, and clickers. Entirely new chapters include
subjects such as matching teaching methods with learning outcomes, inquiry-guided
learning, and using visuals to teach, and new sections address Felder and
Silverman's Index of Learning Styles, SCALE-UP classrooms, multiple true-false
test items, and much more. Praise for the Third Edition of Teaching at Its
BestEveryone—veterans as well as novices—will profit from reading Teaching at Its
Best, for it provides both theory and practical suggestions for handling all of
the problems one encounters in teaching classes varying in size, ability, and
motivation."—Wilbert McKeachie, Department of Psychology, University of Michigan,
and coauthor, McKeachie's Teaching TipsThis new edition of Dr. Nilson's book, with
its completely updated material and several new topics, is an even more powerful
collection of ideas and tools than the last. What a great resource, especially for
beginning teachers but also for us veterans!"—L. Dee Fink, author, Creating
Significant Learning ExperiencesThis third edition of Teaching at Its Best is
successful at weaving the latest research on teaching and learning into what was
already a thorough exploration of each topic. New information on how we learn, how
students develop, and innovations in instructional strategies complement the solid
foundation established in the first two editions."—Marilla D. Svinicki, Department
of Psychology, The University of Texas, Austin, and coauthor, McKeachie's Teaching
Tips
Marine Geology & Geophysics John H. Steele 2010 The Coastal Ocean is a derivative
of the Encyclopedia of Ocean Sciences, 2nd Edition, and serves as an important
reference on coastal oceanography in one convenient and accessible source. Its
selection of articles provides current knowledge and expertise in the areas of:
Rivers, estuaries and fjords; Salt marshes, lagoons, beaches and rocky shores;
Corals and reefs; Groundwater seepage; Ice and permafrost; Waves, tides, surges,
tsunami and seiches; Topography and sea level; Plankton and benthos; Management,
mariculture and fisheries; Pollution; Sediments, slides, slumps and cycling;
Circulation and models; Remote sensing by acoustics, aircraft and satellites; and
rigs, structures and shipping. The Coastal Ocean serves as an ideal reference for
topical research. References related articles in coastal oceanography to
facilitate further research Richly illustrated with figures and tables that aid in
understanding key concepts Includes an introductory overview and then explores
each topic in detail, making it useful to experts and graduate-level researchers
Topical arrangement makes it the perfect desk reference
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